
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted.  
 
6 There was submitted a report by Mr James Stuart Duffin, North West Glasgow 
Voluntary Sector Network (NWGVSN), providing an update on its work, advising 
 
(1) of the ongoing issues related to the cost-of-living crisis, and that more 
 information could be found at https://nwgvsn.org.uk/third-sector-funding/ ; and 
 
(2) of the recent successful meeting with Community Support Officers from the 
 Council regarding future action plans within the ward. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership noted the report and thanked Mr Duffin for the 
update. 
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